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Shanks Broadcasting, LLC 

P.O. Box 1 

Macon, GA  31202 

 
(478) 390-1667 

 

April 3, 2024 

 

EEO Staff 

Policy Division, Media Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street, NE. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

At the direction of the FCC this letter response will be posted in the EEO Audits, 

Investigations and Complaints Folder of the WSFN-AM Online Public Inspection File rather 

than be filed with the FCC. 

 

RE: Broker under Time Brokerage Agreement 
 for WSFN(AM), Facility ID No. 29131 
 @ Brunswick, Georgia 
 
      
 Response to Random EEO Audit Letter  

      

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

 We are in receipt of Public Notice DA 24-179 dated March 22, 2024 regarding an 

audit inquiry of the EEO program of numerous radio and television stations, including 

WSFN-AM.   In response to your inquiry, please be advised of the following: 

 

 1. Shanks Broadcasting, LLC (“Shanks”) currently provides programming to 

Radio Station WSFN-AM pursuant to that certain Time Brokerage Agreement (“TBA”) 

dated March 20, 2024.  We have 1 full-time employee and 2 part-time employees dedicated 

to the TBA operations.   Our full-time employee works 40 hours per week and hold the title 

of General Manager. 

 

 2. In response to Question 2(b)(vi) of the inquiry letter, please be advised that 

there are no pending or resolved complaints filed against Shanks with regard to the TBA 

operations before any body having competent jurisdiction under federal, state, territorial or 

local law, alleging unlawful discrimination in the employment practices of our company on 

the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or sex. 
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 If you have any questions regarding these matters, you may contact us or our 

counsel, John C. Trent, at (540) 459-7646.    Mr. Trent’s email address is 

fccman3@shentel.net. 

 

 The foregoing statements are true and are made under the penalty of perjury. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Bill Shanks 
       Bill Shanks 

       Managing Member 
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